Mr. Mosier,

I am writing to formally resign my position as a teacher at Joseph City Elementary School. I have truly enjoyed my time at Joseph City Schools. I have grown so much professionally and as a person. I am so grateful for all of the many incredible colleagues that I have worked with over the past 10 plus years as an employee in this district. However, I feel that it is time for a new adventure. I wish Joseph City Schools great success in the future! Thank you again for everything!

Amy Miller Omy Miller